Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, February 28, 2021 3:49 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-28

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Christine Martin

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

As cottage property owners, we are opposed to the proposed increase to our hydro bills. Based on the OEB proposal
to eliminate the seasonal rate class, our hydro bills for our seasonal cottage will more than double. We are
pensioners on fixed incomes and find the increases totally outrageous. Our annual cost for hydro in 2020 was $543.
The proposed cost for 2022 is estimated to be $1,230. We have always been careful to limit our electricity use both
on a cost and environmental basis and are now being penalized for it. We are requesting a reversal of this decision
or in the very least, a substantial rate decrease in this proposal. Thank you.





